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OUR VISION 

 

Our vision is to provide a caring and nurturing environment, where everyone is given 

opportunities to learn, discover and grow in our changing world. We will live out our Christian 

values of Respect, Hope, Love, Forgiveness, Trust and Honesty and strive to guide our 

community into leading fruitful lives, learning from JesusΩs teachings, to love themselves and 

one another in order to flourish. 

  

Teach children how they should live, and they will remember it all their life. 



Proverbs 22:6 
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Head of School's Message 

 

Half term seems like a dim and distant memory! I am loving spending more time with Oak Class 

and helping them to learn more each day - it feels like old times. 



We welcome Mrs. Croke to our school family, she has settled in so well and is a very welcome 

addition to our team.  

It has been quite a busy fortnight  - pancakes, Ash Wednesday and World Book Day to keep us 

busy.  

Please keep the children coming to school everyday as it is having such an impact and helping 

the school to be the calm and settled place in needs to be. 

Enjoy your sunny weekend everyone!  

Mrs. Laughlin 

Shrove Tuesday  

 

On Tuesday afternoon the children (and staff!) got busy making pancakes. The children were 

involved in all aspects of the process from making the batter to flipping the pancakes, creating 

their own toppings and of course, eating them!!  



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



World Book Day  

 

This year's World Book Day was one of the best I can remember. Everyone had an amazing 

costume and could tell me the inspiration for it. Thank you to everyone for the effort you made. 

Keep reading ... 



 

 

 



Forest School 

 

We have moved Forest School back onto the school grounds due to how wet and difficult the 

site near Millennium Green was. 

The older children have been instrumental in helping the adults to prepare the site and I am 

very proud! 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 


